
I support this measure as a way to protect victims of sexual assault/abuse and prevent schools from hiding information.  For far too 
long institutions have tried to protect their reputations and sweep things under the rug instead of protecting their students.  This 
measure will motivate adults to do the right thing by creating consequences if they fail to properly report abuse.  The fact that some 
schools strongly object to this measure demonstrates how much it is needed.  There should be no question that victims deserve to 
protected.      


